
 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2020 

 

MEMO TO: Dr. Kriner Cash, Superintendent, BPS 

FROM:  Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  Previous Correspondence  

 

Hope you are well and staying healthy and safe.  

This is a follow-up to the two (2) correspondences (See Below) sent to you today to ensure that you 

received them. 

One was handwritten to get to you quickly. The other was emailed to you via my computer (both 

attached). 

These are very serious concerns, needing an expedited written response. 

In addition, we still have had no responses relating to the teachers at School 45, who are being asked to 

contact parents to determine their needs. While we believe this is important, there are obvious privacy 

concerns. Once again, please advise us and the teachers in writing, that the District has read and approves 

of the document, and script that teachers are being asked to utilize.  

I know you, as are we, are very busy; however, these concerns involve serious concerns that could result 

in lawsuits.  

Thank you in advance for your prompt response.  

 

PR:su 

 

Click Here – Doc_1 – http://www.btfny.org/email/2020/doc_1_41420.pdf  

Click Here – Doc_2 – http://www.btfny.org/email/2020/doc_2_41420.pdf  

http://www.btfny.org/email/2020/doc_1_41420.pdf
http://www.btfny.org/email/2020/doc_2_41420.pdf

